
Middlebury Chapel Bulletin 
July 15, 2018 

 This Sunday’s 9:00 a.m. Sunday Bible Study is cancelled and will resume 

next Sunday, July 22nd. Please be ready to discuss your emailed assignment 

at that time.  

 Our 2nd Church Picnic will take place Sunday, July 29th at Silver Creek Metro 

Park, 5000 Hametown Rd. Norton, OH 44203. We will be at the Sherman 

Shelter.  

 Greeters and Doormen are needed ASAP for the Wednesday Evening 

Community Dinners. Due to the nature of the responsibilities of this post, it is 

requested that only men apply for this position, please. 

 W.O.E. will be hosting a pool party/salad supper on August 5th at Martha 

Henry’s home. More details will be coming soon… 

 The Open Hand Food Pantry and Clothing Room will be closed the month of 

July. 

 Charlie Smallwood has a number of wood-crafted items for sale. If you are 

interested in purchasing any of his items, please contact Gary Olson. 

 Addiction Recovery in Christ (ARC) meets here every Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. 

Please join us!! 

 Cooks and Servers are needed for the Community Dinners. If you are 

interested in serving in this ministry, please see Susan Gordon or Candy P. 

 The next Men's Ministry Prayer Breakfast will be August 4th. 

 The heat from the sun is causing Door #3 in the Blue Hallway (the center 

door off the Parking Lot) to stick open. Please remember to double check 

that all doors latch after entering or exiting the building. 

 


